

#### PARTNERSHIP LEARNING

### RIVERSIDE BRIDGE SCHOOL



Excellence for All

Head of School: Kim Cerri | Address: Renwick Road, Barking, IG11 0FU | Web: www.riversidecampus.com Email: bridge@riverside.bardaglea.org.uk | Tel: 0203 946 5888

10<sup>th</sup> November 2020

#### **Remote Learning Access**

Dear Parents/Carers,

We have set up Remote Learning for every class in school which has to self-isolate through the Google Classrooms platform and Microsoft Office 365 Teams app, which will allow the school to keep contact in a professional and confidential manner with their class and prioritising the well-being of our pupils.

Teachers will be able to schedule learning in a manner that does not overwhelm our children. Remote Learning activities will be tailored, changed and updated as time progresses depending on the children's isolation period, and will always be in line with our Growth Curriculum Areas of Development:

- Communication and Interaction
- Engagement and Learning
- Healthy Living: PE and Food Technology
- Personal Development
- Independence and Community Participation
- Creative and Sensory

Orange 1 - dvalb7n

- > To access Remote Learning, you will need to create a Gmail account, if you do not already have one
  - This can be easily set up through the Google search engine, by clicking on Gmail and then 'add account'. The children do not need to use this for anything other than logging onto the Google Classroom allocated to their class.
- To access Google Classroom, please refer to the "How to Access Google Classroom" document attached to this letter and below you will find a list of the class codes you will need to join your child's class folder (these are case sensitive). Please only add your own child/children's class.

Roots	Branch	Leaf	Accreditation
Green 1 - ow2rx2a	Silver 1 - ybl2tjo	Blue 1 - yp3gsnz	Pink 1 - t3n5sp3
Green 2 - qtghai4	Purple 2 - ualbono	Lime 2 - osqwdqv	Pink 2 – qdfvwbw
Yellow 1 - euwnprd	Sky Blue 1 - gk72af5	Red 2 - hcctrfp	Pink 3 - 6pidn5h
Yellow 2 - km7or3j	Sky Blue 2 - m6oou5i	White 1 - psurs4f	
Purple 1 - ni5ep2m	Orange 2 – wbjbagq		
Red 1 - Ilvaz4e	Lime 1 - 64qbdbz		

# PARTNERSHIP LEARNING



## RIVERSIDE BRIDGE SCHOOL



Excellence for All

Head of School: Kim Cerri | Address: Renwick Road, Barking, IGI1 0FU | Web: www.riversidecampus.com Email: bridge@riverside.bardaglea.org.uk | Tel: 0203 946 5888

- On your child's Google Classroom, you will find resources and activity ideas, teachers have created, taking into consideration limited teaching and learning home resources and giving a range of ideas that should be manageable at home for your child's needs.
- As the work set is in line with your child's Personalised Targets, we would be grateful if you could provide evidence of their home learning via photos or videos which can be loaded directly onto your child's Google Classroom space. Information on how to do this has been provided "How to Access Google Classroom" document attached to this letter.
- Teachers will also be providing face to face lessons and will arrange a Teams video call via the email addresses we have. Please keep an eye out for correspondence from your child's teacher directly.

Remember that teachers' email addresses are only to be used for face to face sessions. Any other queries should still go via the <a href="mailto:birdge@riverside.bardaglea.org.uk">birdge@riverside.bardaglea.org.uk</a> email account and will be passed on to your child's class teacher or the Assistant Headteacher attached to their pathway.

Please also refrain from screen shooting or copying any information, messages or posts to share on social media or any other platforms outside of Google Classroom platform.

If you have any problems or questions related to setting up a Gmail account or using Google Classroom, please contact us via the school email account <a href="mailto:bridge@riverside.bardaglea.org.uk">bridge@riverside.bardaglea.org.uk</a>.

If you do not have access to a computer or tablet or are having difficulties with downloading videos or resources, please let us know and we will do our best to ensure your child still has access to Home Learning in some format.

Kind regards,

Mrs K. Cerri

Headteacher